
                     June 2016 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 We have been here in Labrador for exactly one month today! Thank you 
so much for your prayers as we traveled up here to Labrador last month. We want 
to praise God for giving us a safe and uneventful trip. It took us five long days of 
driving, and we are thankful that we had no problems with our vehicle or the 
trailer. God gave us a smooth border crossing as we dealt with the immigration 
officials, and we are so thankful that we are finally able to minister in Labrador! 

 It has been quite a busy month with unpacking, settling in, and getting 
involved in the ministry with our co-workers, the Dinsmores. We made it a point 
to meet our neighbors right away and to start establishing a friendship with them. 
We have also gotten busy with soul winning and outreach. The people here are 
very friendly, and very few have refused a tract or church flyer. However, please 
pray that God would open their hearts to the Gospel and give them an interest in 
visiting our services. We have already had three first-time visitors in the services, 
and one of them is planning to come back to the Bible study tonight. 

 Please pray for wisdom for the Dinsmores and us as we plan several large 
outreaches for July and August. We will have a booth at a local festival to invite 
people to the church and hopefully have opportunities to share the Gospel. We are 
also planning to hold an evangelistic meeting and a VBS/day camp. Please pray 
that as we work and witness that we would see people trust Christ as Savior here 
in Labrador. 

 Some of our contact info has changed. You can still reach me at 
nate@light2labrador.com. You may also reach me by phone or text at 
757-905-0207. Our updated mailing info is as follows: 
Nate and Christy Minion 
PO Box 804 Stn C 
Goose Bay, NL A0P 1C0 Canada 

For the Gospel and His glory, 

Nate, Christy, Vera, and Emma Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16
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